UNITED ARAB EMIRATES
M MINISTRY OF HEALTH & PREVENTION

The Drug Department in the Ministry of Health and Prevention is
pleased to announce the availability of the online system for
reporting adverse drug reactions.

This development will enhance Pharmacovigilance practices to
achieve a safer use of medicines and medical products.

Any case that you will report will be reviewed by the
Pharmacovigilance team in the Drug department. Valid and
complete cases will be added to the global database maintained
and analyzed by the World Health Organization.

Kindly visit the following link to report adverse drug reactions that
you encounter with your patients:
http://www.mohap.gov.ae/en/services/Pages/406.aspx

For any question of clarification, please email pv@moh.gov.ae
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